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The SECURE Act 2.0: Making It Easier to Save 
for Retirement

Signed into law in December 2019, the Setting Every Community Up for Retirement  Enhancement Act 
(SECURE Act) made it easier for businesses to offer retirement plans and for  individuals to save for 
retirement. 

The law significantly altered the retirement landscape, and Congress is now considering legislation that would bolster 
retirement security even further.

Nicknamed the SECURE Act 2.0, the Securing a Strong Retirement Act of 2021 includes a number of important provisions 
for retirement plan sponsors and savers. These include requiring retirement plan sponsors to automatically enroll 
participants upon becoming eligible, raising the required minimum distribution (RMD) age of retirement account holders 
from 72 to 75 over time, expanding Roth contribution availability, and enhancing catch-up contributions, to name a few. In 
addition, employers would be permitted to make matching contributions to retirement plans on qualified student loan 
payments — a highly attractive feature for younger employees in particular. 

The following table summarizes the existing law and the proposed changes in the SECURE Act 2.0.
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For the latest on tax proposals and important planning steps you can 
take now, contact your Key Private Bank Advisor.
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Nothing is ever certain in Washington, and it’s expected that there will be changes or additions to the legislation as it 
makes its way through Congress. However, the original SECURE Act had strong bipartisan backing, and many observers 
believe that the new legislation will pass either this year or in 2022. We will keep you informed on further developments and 
the progress of this important legislation as it moves forward.


